
  

 
 
 
 

 
                    March 30, 2020 
 
Honorable Michelle Phillips, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 

 
Re: Addendum No. 4 – Individually Negotiated Contracts of P.S.C. No. 12 

 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
  Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” or “the Company) hereby submits 
for filing with the Public Service Commission Individually Negotiated Contract Addendum No. 4 of 
Central Hudson’s Rate Schedule for Gas, P.S.C. No. 12 on March 30, 2020 to become effective April 1, 
2020. 
 

P.S.C. No. 12- Gas 
 

Addendum NEG No. 4 
 
 

 Pursuant to the requirements of Service Classification No. 9, Special Provision 9.15, as outlined 
on Tariff Leaf 175.2 in the Company’s Gas Tariff P.S.C. No. 12, the filing herein reflects the terms and 
conditions contained in a new Individually Negotiated Contract. Addendum NEG No. 4 also continues to 
reflect the terms and conditions contained in the Individually Negotiated Contracts previously on file 
pursuant to Service Classification No. 14, Special Provisions 14.11.    
 

As the Company is in direct contact with the customer impacted by the aforementioned 
Individually Negotiated Contract, the Company requests that the requirements of 66(12) (b) of the Public 
Service Law as to newspaper publication for the amendments listed herein be waived.  

 
Questions related to this filing should be directed to Jay Tompkins at (845) 486-5203 or 

jtompkins@cenhud.com. 
 

 
  
 
                                                    Yours very truly, 
 
 
                                               Christopher M. Capone 
          Executive Vice President 
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